## **Beach Haven School District**

Eighth Street & Beach Avenue, Beach Haven, New Jersey 08008
Dr. Christopher S. Meyrick, Superintendent

<u>Cmeyrick@beachhavenschool.com</u>

609-492-7411

"Promising every student a future!"

April 6, 2020

Dear Students and Parents,

I hope you are adjusting to the "new normal." We want to thank the parents, guardians, and students for your hard work over the last 3 weeks. Your commitment has been truly remarkable!

## A few updates...

- 1. First, the 3<sup>rd</sup> Marking Period Report Cards will be issued by <u>Thursday, April 9<sup>th</sup></u>. Please email your teacher directly if you have any questions and/or concerns.
- 2. Second, we are in the process of transitioning students' lessons from reinforcement activities to new instruction. This was discussed at last week's Faculty Meeting. More information will come from your child's teachers.
- 3. Finally (and maybe more importantly), **Spring Break begins this Friday, April 10<sup>th</sup>**. **I'm asking all parents, guardians, students, and teachers to disconnect. You deserve this break! We will "see" everyone back on Monday, April 20<sup>th</sup>.**

Please continue to access our school's website, Facebook, and automated messaging system for updated information. If you have specific questions and/or concerns, please contact me at CMeyrick@BeachHavenSchool.com.

Stay Safe and Healthy, Dr. Meyrick

## **Beach Haven School District**

Eighth Street & Beach Avenue, Beach Haven, New Jersey 08008
Dr. Christopher S. Meyrick, Superintendent

Cmeyrick@beachhavenschool.com

609-492-7411

"Promising every student a future!"

Be here, On Time, All Day, Everyday!